
 
From: "Mike Feinblatt" <mfeinblatt@essgroup.com> 
To: Brendan Mccahill/R1/USEPA/US@EPA 
Cc: Ida McDonnell/R1/USEPA/US@EPA, Brian Hennessey/R1/USEPA/US@EPA, "Craig Olmsted" <colmsted@emienergy.com>, "Rachel Pachter" <rpachter@emienergy.com>, "Chris Rein" 

<crein@essgroup.com>, "Terry Orr" <torr@essgroup.com> 
Date: 12/03/2010 12:46 PM 
Subject: Cape Wind 

 
 
 

Brendan, 
  
Attached is a letter report detailing the results of the additional air dispersion modeling analyses 
conducted for the Cape Wind project, which demonstrate the project’s compliance with the newly 
promulgated short term NAAQS.  Let me know if you have any questions on the report. 
  
Mike 
  

Michael Feinblatt 
Project Manager 
ESS Group, Inc. 
888 Worcester Street, Suite 240, Wellesley, Massachusetts 02482 
mfeinblatt@essgroup.com 
p: 781.489.1149 
f: 781.431.7434 

  

 Please consider our environment before printing. For information about ESS Group, Inc. please visit our website at 

www.essgroup.com 
 

This email message and any attachments are confidential.  If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately reply 
to the sender and delete the message from your email system.  Thank you. 
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